
On Wednesday 10th March, Year 4 students participated 

in a First Aid session presented by St Johns Ambulance. 

Students learnt about ‘DRS’ which involves assessing for 

dangers, obtaining a response and calling Triple Zero.  

Students learnt how to check airway and breathing and 

how to place a patient in the recovery position. 

 


